Chidham & Hambrook
Parish Council

BABA27
Dear All

For over a year now I have been attending the BABA27 meetings / workshops
on behalf of the Chidham & Hambrook Parish Council. These meeting /
workshops have been organised by the WSCC as a response to the failure of the
original consultation on the A27. We are endeavouring to produce a workable
plan to improve the traffic flow in and around Chichester that would meet the
community’s expectations. At least 70 invited members from Parishes,
businesses, residents associations etc. have taken part. Nothing has been ruled
out and all ideas have been considered. This is the first time a road design and
traffic flow system has been attempted by consultation first before any design
work has been undertaken. Yes there are constraints. Value for money is always
a constraint but we also need to consider the landscape, the environment, our
unique city, how local people and their homes will be affected etc.

The time has come to widen the net and ask all those who would like to take
part to complete an on line survey. WSCC have opened a link and are inviting
as many people as possible to complete this. If you are affected by this issue or

even if you are not but feel you would like to contribute, please go to:
https://haveyoursay.westsussex.gov.uk/highways-and-transport/build-a-better-a27/

Andy Collins

Vice Chairman, Chidham & Hambrook Parish Council
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